
The Peters  Township  School
District  is  soliciting  bids  for
Collection  of  Refuse  and
Recycling  Services.  Sealed
bids  will  be  accepted  until
11:00 a.m., Wednesday, May
15, 2024, at which time they
will  be  publicly  opened.  All
inquiries  regarding
specifications and bids should
be  directed  to:  Brandon
Womer,  Director  of  Buildings
and Grounds, Peters Township
School  District,  631  East
McMurray  Road,  McMurray,
PA 15317, (724) 941-6251. The
Board  of  School  Directors
reserves the right to reject any
or all bids, or any part of any,
that it determines not to be in
the best interest of the Peters
Township School District

Brad H. Rau
Board Secretary

Business Manager


